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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

 

July 1, 2021 

 

Dr. Darryll Pines 

President 

University of Maryland, College Park 

1101 Thomas V. Miller, Jr. Administration Bldg. 

College Park, MD 20742 
 

Dear Darryll:  

The Board of Regents met in public session on Thursday, June 17, 2021 via Zoom.  During that  

meeting, they officially approved the proposal to offer the Bachelor of Science in Social Data 

Science. 

 

The Committee on Education Policy and Student Life met on May 4, 2021 and recommended 

approval. 

 

            Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 Jay A. Perman 

 Chancellor 

 
JAP/weo 

 

cc: Joann Boughman 

 Antoinette Coleman 

 Denise Wilkerson 

 




